
Café Report 8/09/2020 

 

As of date, sales are back up to where they were pre Covid. We are still following all the rules for 

health and safety. The student have all been fantastic with following the rules. 

We have purchased 2 stainless steel benches for the café so that we can set up our blenders to be 

more efficient in service periods. We are also about to purchase another blender to help with the 

work load. 

 

Our domestic kitchen mixer is on its way out and so I am looking to purchase a commercial one to 

replace it- Cost will be around the $1500. 

 

I am in the process of getting quotes to replace all the free standing benches which are not health 

and safety appropriate for a commercial kitchen. They will be replaced with stainless steel benches 

on castors so they can be moved for cleaning etc. 

 

 

Junior Tuckshop 

We are still having lots of trouble with teachers bringing down their baskets on time. Vicki has sent 

numerous emails to Sue who has had her Deputy’s visit the classrooms. Despite the communication 

with the teachers and the morning notice over the PA we still have late baskets. Mandy Patterson 

told me today that she has a daily reminder on her phone to remind her. I think this is a fantastic 

idea and maybe the other teachers could also do the same. 

 

Catering is starting to slowly trickle in- small events but it’s been fantastic to get back into it. 

 

 

 


